
 

  

 

 

Declaration letter 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 
 

Date: 2018-10-01 
   
 
FCC ID: JNZMR0075 
 
 
The label is permanent affixed in the battery compartment, it will have FCC ID to be 
printed on the packing when selling in the market. The users can see the FCC ID on the 
packing directly.  
�

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

----------------------------------- 
Bonnie Chou / Sr. Certification Engineer 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +886 3 5778241* 2053 
Fax: +886 3 5792393 
E-mail: bchou@logitech.com 


